King's High School Te Kura Tuarua o Kingi

Daily Notices Panuio Tera
Thursday 30th May 2024 Taite 30th Mei 2024
SAMOAN LANGUAGE WEEK

The theme this year is “Tautua i le alofa, manuia le lumana'l” -
“Serve in love for a blessed future*

Words of the Day :
Malie - Sorry
Tulo - Excuse Me

Quote of the day:
“A'oa’i le tamaitiiti ina aua ne'i alo ese mai ona ala” -

“Nurture and guidance reigns true in this beautiful family”

Facts about Samoa:

Germany, the US and UK were again battling for control of the Samoan Islands. In 1899 after
years of civil war, the islands of the Samoan archipelago were divided - the Germans taking
the islands to the west and the Americans taking the islands to the east, now known as

American Samoa.

TIMETABLE DAY - Rima

MUSIC INSTRUMENT LESSONS - TODAY is Clarinet and Saxophone. TOMORROW - Drums.
Timetables are on the Music Room windows.

STUDENT COUNCIL - The Student Council will be meeting TODAY at Interval in A3.

DEBATING CLUB - The Debating Club meet TODAY at lunchtime in C6. You don't need to have
debated before to join the club. Come along if you're interested in taking part in the Dunedin
Schools' Debating competition, for seniors and juniors.

ORCHESTRA - Is on TODAY at 3pm in Room 26. First year players also welcome.

BREAKFAST CLUB - Free breakfast: Bread, Weetbix and milk. This will be in the PAC Foyer,
Monday - Friday, from 11-11.15am.

TALENT QUEST - We have a Talent Quest scheduled for week g of this term. Entries will open
soon so start preparing your items now. We would love to see magic, comedy, physical feats of
excellence, music, dance, culture or any talent you can dream up. See Mr Harington (Room 27 or
hg@akingshigh.school.nz ) for more details.

PASIFIKA SAUSAGE SIZZLE FRIDAY 31ST MAY - At lunchtime on Friday there will be a sausage
sizzle fundraiser being organized by the Pasifika students of the school, costing $2 for one and
$3 for two sausages. Proceeds from this fundraiser will go towards Enere's family and your
financial support will be greatly appreciated.

BREAKFAST RUNNING CLUB - The Breakfast Running Club will leave from the Hockey Turf at
7:30am sharp every Tuesday and Friday. Runners of all speeds, abilities and ages are welcome.
We then meet for breakfast ($2) in the Catering Suite after.
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BOOK GANG - Book Gang meets each Friday in L1 at lunchtime. Bring your lunch and come along
to join in with those who share a love of reading and books.

THEATRESPORTS - All are welcome, Friday 3-4 in the Drama room. See Mr McKenzie or Miss
Welvaert for more info, or just show up.

AMATEUR RADIO “HAM CRAM” TRAINING WEEKEND 15th & 16th June - Are you interested in
making radio contact with the world, or perhaps assisting with radio communications in times of
emergencies? Otago Branch 30 NZART is conducting a training weekend for candidates
interested in obtaining their General Amateur Operator’s Certificate (GAOC).

COST - $20 (Exam Fee) plus $80 for successful candidates to obtain certificate and for callsign
issue. (Includes first years NZART membership at a discounted rate). Membership of the Otago
Branch is $30 per year or $10 for juniors.

TIMETABLE - Saturday 15th June: 8.30am to 5.30pm (lunch break 12-12.30) and Sunday 16th
June: 8.30am to 3.20pm (lunch break 12-12.30).

EXAM - Sunday 16th June: 4.00pm to 5.30pm.

VENUE - ZL4AA Clubrooms: 109 Macandrew Road, South Dunedin.

For more information and registration, contact NZART Branch 30 President, David Mulder at:
zl4dk@yahoo.com

YEAR 13 MID-WINTER SWIM - If you are keen to join the Year 13 Mid-Winter Swim on Friday June
21st during Period 5, you must sign up using the Google Form that is posted to the Year 13 Google
Classroom. You must sign up by Friday 7th June. Please do this now if your Group Teacher is
happy for you to do so.

INTERESTED IN PLUMBING OR ELECTRICAL? - ETCO (provider of Plumbing and Electrical
apprenticeships and courses) have built a brand new training centre. If you would like to know
more about the courses they have on offer, they have an Open Evening where you can tour the
facility and ask questions about their Electrical and Plumbing courses. The Open Evening is on
TONIGHT 5.30-7.30pm, 11 Glenelg Street, Kaikorai Valley. If you are interested in attending, RSVP
to Alana Lockhart (alana.lockhart@etco.ac.nz). If you have any other questions, see Mrs
Campbell.

ID CARDS - Seniors can order and pay for their ID Card at the student office ($13).
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